
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
24th May2024 

Our Learning 
This week,  we started our Computing unit where 
we used the computer programme Scratch to cre-
ate quizzes. 

In maths, we continued our topic in decimals, 
and learnt new strategies in adding and sub-
tracting decimals with different numbers of deci-
mal places.  

In English, we referred back to previous persua-
sive writing and applying these skills to a letter 
in role as Isambard Brunel.  

In PSHRE, after half term, we will be completing 
our Changing Me unit in which we will be look-
ing at transitions  

After half term, we will kick off Summer 2 with 
our Geography unit: The UK. Here, will travel 
across England, Wale, Scotland and Northern 
Ireland to explore our United Kingdoms.  

In maths, we will start our new topic of negative 
numbers.  

In English, we will be starting our non-fiction 
unit on balanced arguments. We will look at the 
different features of arguments and explore the 
terms ‘for’ or ‘against’. We will then work on our 
skills in order to write our own!  

Important Dates / Reminders 
7th June: 5Maple’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

17th June: Arts Week 

21st June: 5Ofili’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

5th July: 5Dawe’s Burnham Grammar work-
shop 

10th July: Whole Day at Burnham Grammar 

 

We all took part in a draw along with Miss Cowcher in 
our assembly this morning.  

 

    Child of the week 

 5Dawe: Imaan 5Maple: Ruby 5Ofili:  Burhanuddin 

Word of the Week: sacrifice  

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


